Second course evaluation meeting 

Place: Office of Tomas Grönstedt

Time: February 2006-02-13, 16.00

Participants: 
Tomas Grönstedt (tomas.gronstedt@chalmers.se)



Dakota Gale (dakiar@gmail.com)



Felix Andlauer (andlauer@student.chalmers.se)

The general consensus of the students seems to be that the overall quality of the course is good. Only limited feedback has been received by the course representatives. A general mail was sent to the students requesting further comments, to make sure that nothing had been left out. 

The following issues have been raised: 

· If possible: use “touchables” to a larger extent. I.e. if engine parts are available it is very appreciated by the students if these are brought to the class room.

· Although it is not a major concern, a sign for on-going lecture would be useful to post on the course door during class. The use of a “combined” class room is new for the course. 

